
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 

40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Eugene Blindauer 920-893-8191  Sgt. at Arms – David Neidfeldt              920-838-5805 

1
st
 Vice – DuWayne Wieck  920-627-1879  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2
nd

 Vice – Kelly Wilfer                                Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Robert Sherfy  920-400-1119  Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer - Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284  Membership Officer - Mark Provencher 920-449-5331 

   

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Cindy Faller   920-892-7699  Treasurer – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Chaplain – Rose Wirtz   920-918-5157  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599  

Hall Rental – Jim Myers 920-889-9112 

 
Meeting Highlights 

March 8th, 2016 
Attendance: 30 members; meeting held at Rocky Knoll 
Oratorical; Ed Schroeder attended the State Competition. 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported he is working with 4-H and they have 93 registered for air rifle and 
will need 2 days of orientation. 17th of April they start target shooting 
Scholarship: Committee member Bill Balke a reported a candidate has been selected and the name will be 
reported at another date 
Sick Call; Dave Ronn 
House Committee; The Post is looking for someone to handle Hall and Apartment rental. Commander 
Blindauer is always on hand to assist 
P.O.W./M.I.A.: Jim Riesenberg reminded the membership that there will be a remembrance of the fall of 
Bataan on April 9th at the City hall Flag pole at 8:00 AM. Formal wear Not required but Legion hats for sure. 
The island of Bataan fell to the Japanese on April 9th, 1942 
V.A. Forum: The Post will host a V.A. benefits Q. & A. at the Post on Saturday April 9th 9:00 AM -11:00 AM 
presented by Todd Richter from the Sheboygan County Veteran Service Office 
Donations: Membership voted to donate $55.00 to the Plymouth FD for Fire Safety booklets distributed to 
elementary schools in Plymouth for 65 students; voted to donate $100.00 to the Sheboygan County Council to 
help with the 2nd District Spring Conference 
District Conference: Membership voted to have Mark Degner, Mark Provencher, and Kelly Wilfer as Post 
delegates to the 2nd District Spring Conference April 30th in Sheboygan. Any Post member can attend at a cost 
of $20.00, which includes a hearty lunch. You can forward a check to the Post Address, payable to American 
Legion Before April 12th. Call DuWayne Wieck about volunteering an hour or so 
Upcoming Events: G.I. Breakfast Sunday March 20th 8:00 AM – Noon, help is Always Appreciated; Social Night 
Tuesday March 22nd  R.S.V.P.  Call Rick at 893 – 0686 No Later than Friday March 18th, speaker will be Dr. 
Nicholas Giebler Chiropractor keeping Flexible  
 

Next Meeting Tuesday April 12th, 2016 7:00 PM  
At the Post 

 
Auxiliary Notes 

1- Thanks to all who baked, donated and helped. We were able to donate $475.00 to Fischer House   from our 
proceeds. 
2- Last call for all volunteer hours, Cindy has to turn them in after or April 4th meeting. 
3- We have two kids that are Poppy Poster winners and $20.00 prizes will be given to each child. They will be 
asked to come to our April meeting to receive the prize and have a picture taken. 
4- The County Spring meeting is April 16th in Greenbush. If you have women’s beauty/health products for the 
county project please bring them at April 4th meeting. 
5- We are again collecting baby items for the many women vets going thru the Zablocki VA to have their 
babies. A gift bag is being given to them and 2nd District is collecting items. Pacifiers, lotions, blankets and 
many other items needed. Onesies are requested to be 12 months size. I’m sure all baby items will be greatly 
appreciated. 
6- We will be electing a new President and Chaplin, if you’re interested in putting your talents to work for our 
vets consider one of these positions. 
7- Our next meeting is APRIL 4, Please try to attend.  

 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

